
NEW Cannon District Executive
We would like to welcome our newest member of the Mayflower
Council  family,  Nick  Keyes.   Nick  has  just  accepted  the
position of Cannon District Executive.

“I am an Eagle Scout from Auburn, MA and a Vigil Honor member
of the Order of the Arrow. I am very excited to be joining the
Mayflower Council staff as the Cannon District Executive.  I
will currently be working part time until I graduate from
Assumption College in the spring, when I will be full time as
the District Executive. In my free time, I enjoy reading,
writing, and spending time in the outdoors.”

Nick can be on Monday’s and Friday’s at 508-872-6551 x 1010 or
via email:  nick.keyes@scouting.org.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/new-cannon-district-executive/

